
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Cyberbullying help available with the launch of Parenting in Cyberspace 
 
 
This week Parentline, a service of yourtown is celebrating Safer Internet Day with the launch of 

 new podcast: Parenting in Cyberspace. 
 

that the need to support parents increase their knowledge about online safety continues to be vitally 
important.  This podcast series has been produced through funding provided by the Queensland 

cyberbullying taskforce  said 
yourtown Chief Executive Officer Tracy Adams.  
 

e know that children and young people really want to be able to go to their caregivers about 
cyberbullying and their online wellbeing and safety, 
doing so. We want to encourage parents or carers to feel confident talking to their child about 
cyberbullying.  We wanted to give them a resource that helps break down some of those common 
communication barriers and help to empower and support their children. This new podcast offers great 
support to deal with issues children might bring to parents or carers  
 

parents or carers. Guests on the podcast series include recording artist Vanessa Amorosi, Kids Helpline 
counsellors, along with young people with lived experience of mental ill-health and recovery. Parentline is 
a confidential telephone service providing professional counselling and support in Queensland and the 
Northern Territory.  Counsellors provide support 7 days a week between 8.00am to 10.00pm
Adams.   
 
 Go to https://www.parentline.com.au/cyberbullying/podcast - Parentline 1300 3 1300 
 

 joining other community voices to call on everyone to play it safe and fair 
online. yourtown joins the global initiative that brings families, schools, organisations and governments 

concluded Ms Adams. 
 
New data released today by Kids Helpline reports 3,871 contacts from children and young people about 
bullying in 2021 with 1,164 of those specifically related to cyberbullying.  Additionally, 3,991 young people 
contacted Kids Helpline about a cyber or online safety issue.   
 
Safer Internet Day is the perfect opportunity to remind children and young people aged 5  25 seeking help 
to make contact with Kids Helpline which is available to them 24 hours a day, seven days a week.  
 

For more information or to arrange a media interview please contact Maree Reason-Cain, yourtown 
Corporate Affairs & Media Advisor on 0423  843 786 or mreason-cain@yourtown.com.au  

https://www.parentline.com.au/cyberbullying/podcast
mailto:mreason-cain@yourtown.com.au

